
 

 

 

‘The Best of the West…End’ – A Barrs Court School Production 

Wednesday 10th July, 5.30pm 

Thursday 11th July, 5.30pm 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Exciting announcement – Blue area and Green area children will be putting on a 

school production in term 6! 

Tuesday clubs will become production clubs in term 5 and will run right through to the performance dates – 

10th and 11th July at 5.30pm.  

In a couple of weeks time, you will be asked to sign up for term 5&6 clubs. Your child will be given the option 

to join either the performance club or the non-performance club. We have almost the entire staff at the 

ready to run the production clubs – it is a huge team effort and will be a wonderful thing for your children to 

be a part of. A real community project!  

Performance club Non-performance club 

Singing/ dancing/ acting 
 
Once your child has signed up, we will ask them 
what their preferences are - they do not have to 
dance if they prefer to sing and they don’t have to 
sing if they prefer to act.  

Children will organise everything non-performance 
related! Eg tickets, publicity, props, set design, set 
painting, costume, refreshments, etc… 
 
If your child does not wish to perform, please sign 
them up for this – we need them!  

 

Sports clubs will not take place on a Tuesday unless it is impossible to avoid. If you have a child in Red 

area/Reception, there will continue to be clubs open to them on a Tuesday. Bristol Sports will also continue 

on a Monday.  

Our intention is to put on a production that involves all key stage 2 children so please sign up to one of the 

two clubs. If attending Tuesday clubs is impossible for you as a family, please speak to Mr Webster/Miss 

Warlow in the playground or to your child’s teacher so we can try to find another way for your child to be 

involved. Please also tell us if your child is unable to make the two performances on the 10th/11th July – it is 

crucial we know this information before we start rehearsals.  

Finally, we would love to involve our parents and carers in this. If you would like to get involved with any 

element of our production please let us know. We would be very grateful of any help. It might be that you 

have skills that would lend themselves to this project, e.g. sewing, art, hair, make-up, set building, prop 

making…the list goes on! Please let us know as we would love to have you on board!  

Thank you in advance for your continued support,  

Kerrie Duce-Jones and the Barrs Court Team 


